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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I love that we have wild places to enjoy and have natural habitats for animals, forests, prairies and humans to

experience the beauty and solitude of nature. Allowing space and undeveloped quiet areas is an essential in this

growing world. This feeds the spirit of the planet and all it's inhabitants. 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, I haven't had the opportunity to explore and enjoy this particular area, but feel strongly that is

important to maintain these wild areas for our future generations. Look forward to exploring this area. 

 

 

 

I agree with MWA in recommending the entire Hoodoo Roadless Area continue to be managed as

Recommended Wilderness. Thank you for keeping this area wild. 

 

 

 

I feel that it's important for this area to remain quiet and peaceful. Winter is a great time for land to rest. Motorized

sounds travel so far in the winter and it would be a blessing to have this area remain quiet and peaceful. 

 

 

 

I agree with MWA in recognizing Cayuse Creek, Kelly Creek and all of its forks as Wild and Scenic. 

 

 

 

I have no other recommendations at this time. 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the people that have worked on this forest plan. It's a balancing act to please so many varying

interests. Thanks for managing our beautiful natural resources.


